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Department of Mechanical Engineering 

Industry Name: Zenith Engineering 

Place of Visit: Vasai 

Date of Visit: 5/10/2017 

Time:  12:00 pm Onwards 
 

Programme Summary/Details:  
On October 5, 2017, a surprise industrial visit was organized for the third-year Mechanical Engineering 
students to Zenith Engineering Corporation located in Valiv, Vasai East, Thane. The visit aimed to provide 
students with practical exposure and insight into various processes, including blanking, punching, bending, 
welding, cooling, and painting. The students, accompanied by four faculty members (Mr. Pratik Raut, Mr. 
Tushar Mystery, Mr. Manoj Kumar Yadav, Mr. Shreeyesh), were instructed to reach the destination on their 
own by 10 am. Upon reaching the corporation, all the students gathered at the entrance where they were 
received by the company representatives. Attendance was taken by the respective class representatives, 
and the students were divided into four batches, each consisting of 35 students. The students were taken 
through various departments where they were given detailed explanations of the blanking, punching, 
bending, welding, cooling, and painting processes. The instructors dedicated their valuable time to ensuring 
that the students understood each process thoroughly. Both the company representatives and the students 
actively engaged in the visit. The company staff took the responsibility of making the processes and 
operations clear to the students, going the extra mile to facilitate their understanding. The industrial visit to 
Zenith Engineering Corporation on October 5, 2017, proved to be a fruitful experience for the third-year 
Mechanical Engineering students. They gained practical exposure and knowledge about the different 
processes involved in the manufacturing industry. The company representatives actively engaged with the 
students, addressing their doubts and ensuring clarity. The visit provided an excellent opportunity for the 
students to witness the real-world application of their theoretical knowledge. The students express their 
gratitude to the respected faculty members, the team at Zenith Engineering Corporation, as well as the Head 
of the Department and Principal for organizing and facilitating the industrial visit. They also requested more 
such visits in the future to enhance their practical training 
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